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Certification of Geotechnical Plan Review – Stage 3 

 

 

Date:  June 18, 2024 

 
To:  Mr. Nabil F. Farah, P.E. 
 TranSystems 
 1100 Superior Ave East, Ste 1000 
 Cleveland, OH 44114 
 
RE:  FRA-71/270-28.27/25.99A 
 PID: 105435 
 

Dear Mr. Farah: 

As the Geotechnical Engineer of Record for the subject structure, I certify that I have reviewed the Stage 3 
plan sheet set for the proposed FRA-71/270-28.27/2599A project. The subject roadway and structure plans 
have been reviewed with respect to the subgrade treatment and bridge foundation elements, aligning with 
the findings and recommendations presented in NEAS’s subgrade exploration report and structure 
foundation reports for the FRA-71/270-28.27/25.99A project, all dated June 12, 2024.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Chunmei (Melinda) He, Ph.D., P.E. 
Geotechnical Project Manager  

 

 


